
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting Department 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Oil Uhlin, Roads Director ~ 

October 3, 2019 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB20-007 Gravel Road Projects FY2020- South 
4 Region 

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for ITB20-007 Gravel 
Road Projects FY2020 - South 4 Region. Bid packets were released on September 12, 2019 and 
the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion and Homer News on September 12, 
2019. 

The project consists of furnishing all labor, materials and equipment to place gravel on the South 
4 Region road, Kostino Road. 

On the due date of September 26, 2019, two (2) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that 
all the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $85,493.37 was submitted 
by Wolf Co of Anchor Point. Alaska. 

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account 
number 434.33950.20GRV.43011. 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. 434.33950 20GRV.43011 

Amount $85.493.37 

By:® 



KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
PURCHASING & CONTRACTING 

BID TAB FOR: ITB20-007 Gravel Road Projects FY2020- South 4 Region 

-~UN I KA\; I UK LOCAT!Q!! 

Wolf Co. Anchor Point 

Paul's Services Anchor Point 

DUE DATE: September 26, 2019 

KPB OFFICIAL: 

BASE BID 

$85,493.37 

$89 516.50 } 

) 


